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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: February 18, 2025 
To: Deadwood City Commission 
From: City Department Heads 
Re: Payment for September 2, 2024 Trolley Accident

 
 

On September 2, 2024, a City of Deadwood Trolley collided with an unattended 
vehicle. The unattended vehicle was legally and responsibly parked. The 
Lawrence County Sheriff's Office completed an accident investigation. The 
owner of the vehicle was told the City of Deadwood would pay to repair the 
damage directly. The vehicle owner submitted the claim to their insurance 
company, De Smet Insurance Company of South Dakota. That insurance 
company paid to have the damages repaired and is now seeking 
reimbursement for the amount of $2,996.75.  

I recommend approval to pay $2,996.75 to De Smet Insurance Company of 
South Dakota for damage caused by the September 2, 2024, trolley accident. 

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.  

 
 
  


